CITY OF MONTELLO
PLAN COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING
9-5-17

Mayor Doudna opened the public hearing at 6:30 PM
Members Present:  Mayor Doudna, Thorne Wittstruck, Michael Frank, John Hoffman, Ken Streich, Karlene Utke
Member Absent:  Dennis Schrimpf
Others Present:  Joanna Christian, Barb Jordan, Venise Mugler
Mayor Doudna read the letter of request from William Hunter and Tom Cotter regarding the rezone of Lot 1 CSM 3223, being parts of Lots 7-8-9 BLKS W Original Plat and Part of vacated Fifth St 00.38.  Owners requesting this Lot 1 be re-zoned to commercial (currently it is zone residential)
Committee looked at mapping and lots in question.  Mayor Doudna asked if anyone objected.  No objections.
The committee recommends this be put on the 10-5-17 Plan Commission agenda for approval.
Public Hearing closed at 6:40 PM.
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